                                          Borganelli Buzz   Week of April 3-7, 2017
Dear Families,
This Week:
We had such a great week in kindergarten this week! Please look for report cards in your child’s purple folder.  Our word of the week was “inclusion”.  Please make sure you ask your child what inclusion means.  We learned about the life cycle of a butterfly.  We finished our unit on the parts of a plant.  We discovered and learned about 3-Demensional shapes.   Mrs. B. was out of the room 4 out of 5 days testing and meeting new kindergarten families, so I greatly appreciated all  the extra parent help this week!  Thank you Thank you!! 
Next Week:
Spelling Words:   (short o words)           hop                stop                  mop                    pop                 top 
Sight Words:  Keep Practicing Daily Please!!!   	
I   like   the   and   me   with   my   you   is   of   many   there   find   see   we   a   to   come   what are   now    how    so    but    on    this    where    from    came    will    be    into     that     your    who  
Book Club:  We have started a take home and read book club.  It was optional for students to sign up for this.  The guide lines are that each student selects a home reader to take home and to agree to read it to a parent 3 times then return the book to earn a sticker and the option of taking another book home.  Once a student completes his/her sticker chart they earn a surprise!!  I hope this will increase fluency and confidence in reading aloud.  
Kindergarten Get Together:  It is that time again for HLA’s Kindergarten Get Together on Friday April 28, 2017 from 9-11 am.  It seems like just yesterday I was preparing to meet all of you and your sweet hearts!!  I am in need of volunteers please!!  I need for my moms and dads and grandmas and grandpas to help out.  Please arrive at 8:00 am on Friday to set tables up, set art/craft activities up, get food ready..etc. etc.  Please let me know if you are available and I will send more information to you.  Our kindergarten class is very excited about this!!  
Mother’s Day Tea: To honor our dear mothers we are planning in kindergarten a “Mother’s Day Tea”. It will be Friday May 12, 2017 from 8:30-9:30 or as long as you can stay.    We will serve several types of tea and delicious breakfast treats made especially for you by your sweetheart!!  The class will make all the decorations, make the invitations, and prepare the food and tea!!  We hope you can attend.  I know this involves many of you taking time off of work.  If you are unable to attend I have a plan please contact me and I will give you more information. 
 Other Reminders:
Thursday 4/20/17	PI Night from 6-7 pm       Kindergarten cooking from 10:00-11:00am 
Friday      5/5/17	               Progress reports come home and Cinco de Mayo Day in Kindergarten!!!	
Have a great weekend!!   
Mrs. B
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